
Director Jim Roth teaches OCU
Energy Law seminar for Spring
2017

Jim  Roth  is  a
Director  and
Chair  of  the
firm’s  Clean
Energy Practice.

Jim Roth, Director and Chair of Phillips Murrah’s Clean Energy
Practice Group, began a new role at Oklahoma City University’s
School of Law last week.

“Dean Valerie Couch reached out to me and asked if I would be
interested in their inaugural ‘Distinguished Practitioner in
Residence’ effort for this Spring Semester,” Roth said.

Roth will teach a seminar class on Energy Law and Regulation
and  initiate  an  Energy  Roundtable  for  the  Spring  2017
semester.

“My ultimate hope is to inspire law students and young lawyers
to pursue a career in the dynamic field of energy, or at least
encourage  them  to  have  a  deeper  understanding  of  all  the
issues and cross-currents that drive energy in America and
beyond,” he said.

https://phillipsmurrah.com/2017/01/director-jim-roth-teaches-ocu-energy-law-seminar-spring-2017/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/2017/01/director-jim-roth-teaches-ocu-energy-law-seminar-spring-2017/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/2017/01/director-jim-roth-teaches-ocu-energy-law-seminar-spring-2017/


For more information about OCU’s School of Law, click here.

http://law.okcu.edu/

